Ackerman, Jeffrey A - DNR

From: Ackerman, Jeffrey A - DNR

Sent: Friday, July 20, 2018 2:48 PM

To: Langdon, Robert (RLangdon@scsengineers.com)
Cc: ‘timkoeller@hotmail.com’

Subject: Platteville Cleaners - Summary of Soil Remediation
Hi Rob,

Thanks for sending the July 10, 2018, “Summary of Soil Remediation and Quarterly Groundwater Monitoring” report for
the Platteville cleaners site.

The reduction of PCE in the source zone looks encouraging. | agree with your recommendations for continued
monitoring.

Let me know if you have questions.

Jeff

We are committed to service excellence.
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how | did.

Jeff Ackerman

Hydrogeologist — Bureau for Remediation and Redevelopment/Environmental Management Division
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources

3911 Fish Hatchery Road, Fitchburg, Wl 53711

Phone: 608-275-3323

jeff.ackerman@wisconsin.gov
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